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ACOFP Selects Dr. Kathleen Rollinger as 2024 National
Family Physician of the Year

  

The American College of Osteopathic Family Physicians has selected Kathleen Rollinger, DO
as its 2024 National Family Physician of the Year. Each year, ACOFP honors in-practice
physicians, residents and students who make exemplary contributions to the field of osteopathic
medicine. Award winners were recognized at the ACOFP 61st Annual Convention & Scientific
Seminars, April 3-7, 2024, in New Orleans.
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